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1 October 2021 
 
  
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Students bringing money to school 
 
We have seen an increasing number of students bringing money into school with them 
recently. 
 
Please can we remind you that we are a cashless school, and therefore students do not need 
to bring money onto the school site. We do appreciate, however, that some students may 
need to have some money with them to facilitate a journey home or may wish to visit the local 
shops before or after school. 
 
In order to protect your child’s money, we would therefore recommend that they do not bring 
more than £10 into school with them. If we notice that a student has a large sum of money on 
their person, a member of staff may talk with them about this, remove it from the child and 
place it in Reception for parents to collect. This will also help to ensure that large sums of 
money are not misplaced. 
 
Thank you in advance of your support with this. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs J Bhadye 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 


